Glendale Technology High School

“Educate for Life”
PO Box 3067
Glendale 2285
Ph. 02 4954-9166
Fax. 02 4956-6879

Email - glendale-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of the Live Leamn Survive program, Trent Maxwell is visiting all of year 7 and the 8G
class on Monday November 20™ at 9:10AM. Trent is better known as Lifeguard Maxi from
Bondi Rescue. The Live Learn Survive program is designed to teach water and fire safety
skills to children and young adults, skills that will not only help themselves but help others in
the community too. Maxi will be visiting our school and speaking about how to stay safe
whilst at the beach and what dangers to look out for.

Maxi is a Firefighter in Sydney and still works part time on Bondi Beach as a Lifeguard, as
he has done for the last 17 years. We are fortunate to have this visit, and I trust all students
will make the most of the opportunity, in line with the Stage 4 Summer Safety unit in
PDHPE.

More information on the Live Learn Survive program is available here
www.livelearnsurvive.com.au

We hope you allow your child the opportunity to learn from Trent Maxwell. Piease return the
section below if you wish to OPT OUT of this opportunity.

Anttiony el
Principal
Glendale Technology High School

I wish my child to OPT OUT of the Live Learn Survive experience.
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